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From: Dallas Tejas <tejasdallas@yahoo.com>
Sent: Friday, January 22, 2010 8:33 AM

To: secretary <secretary(@CFTC.gov>
Subject: RIN 3038-AC61

To Whom-

As a full time trader in the forex markets and other capital markets, I am making my
opinion known regarding the upcoming proposals. I, as well as many of my colleagues are AGAINST
this type of legislation.

First you folks instituted the FIFO rule, so stops would be null and void which is terrible enough and
now this proposal. Please do NOT pass this legislation.

B M Collin



